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Thursday 23rd  February 2022 

 

World Book Day Thursday 2nd March 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Thursday 2nd of March, we are inviting children to bring their favourite bed time story 

and wear their pyjamas to school to celebrate World Book Day and their love of reading.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each child will receive a book token, which can be used to buy a special ‘World Book Day’ 

book or to get £1 off any full price book or audiobook instead. Click the link to find out 

more information.  

https://worldbookclone.wpenginepowered.com/wp-

content/uploads/2021/09/Schools-Nurseries-info-sheet.pdf  

We are looking forward to celebrating! 

Thanks,   

Mrs Hill and Mrs Asad 

English subject leads 
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